
Notice to the Public 
Special County Commission Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby posted, that the Sheridan County Commissioners will meet on Thursday, February 15th, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. to appoint a new member to the Dakota Central Human Service Board, consider updating the County financial CD’s, and act on County Agent Clerk’s absence.

Dated this 13th day of February, 2024.

							Shirley A. Murray
							Sheridan County Auditor





